Beginning Monday March 22, 2020 the lobby of the Hebron Town
Hall/Water Dept. will be closed to the public. Anyone needing to talk to
the Building Commissioner or in need of assistance can call and lets us
know that you need to come in to see us or set up an appointment.

Our number is 219-996-4641.



